
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Date]  

Dear Mom and Dad,  

I hope this letter finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to share 

some things that I've been learning recently.  

[Insert a brief description of something educational you've learned, 

e.g., a subject in school or a project you enjoyed.]  

I'm excited about what I'm learning and how it can help me in the future. 

[Explain why you think this knowledge is important or interesting.]  

Additionally, I have been thinking about [mention any personal interests 

or goals related to your education]. It would be great to discuss this 

with you when we can.  

Thank you for always supporting my education. I appreciate everything you 

do for me!  

Love,  

[Your Name] 


